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Daniel Sarnoff

From: Mayor Tom Murphy
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2019 12:55 PM
To: Mayor and Board; Jerry Barberio; Daniel Sarnoff; Agostino Fusco; Sally Roberts
Subject: FW: Census Information for work session 
Attachments: 3 RESOLUTION - Establishing a CCC - July 16 2018.docx; ATT00001.htm; 4 RESOLUTION 

- Retaining Pitney Bowes - July 16 2018.docx; ATT00002.htm; 2 RESOLUTION - CCC 
Budget - July 16 2018.docx; ATT00003.htm; NY Region Census Email.pdf; ATT00004.htm

Dear All, 
 
The Census of 2020 will soon be upon us. It is very important that the Village receives an accurate count of residents to 
ensure proper funding levels and proper representation..  
 
When I was in office in 2008 and 2009 the Federal government was constantly reaching out to remind municipalities of 
the important of the census. I am not expecting that to happen this year so the task will fall on us.. Please review the 
materials that Mayor Falanka has shared with me to address this situation. 
 

From: Falanka, Richard A (Mayor) [mailto:RFalanka@portchesterny.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 4:51 PM 
To: Mayor Tom Murphy <tmurphy@vomny.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Census Information 
 
Tom as promised this information on the 2020 Census.If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Tarlow, Pamela" <PTarlow@portchesterny.com> 
Date: January 14, 2019 at 10:41:07 AM EST 
To: "Falanka, Richard A (Mayor)" <RFalanka@portchesterny.com> 
Cc: "Steers, Christopher" <CSteers@PortChesterNY.com>, "Zamft, Eric" <ezamft@PortChesterNY.com> 
Subject: Census Information 

Mayor: 
  
As requested, this email includes all the information that Mamaroneck would need to get started.  If 
they want additional information, please have them call me or Eric at 939-2200. 
  
Attached is the history of the Village’s census complete count committee.   
  
There are three  resolutions:      1.  Establishing a complete count committee  
                                                                2.  Retaining Pitney Bowes for address data – needed to ensure that 
all addresses were included.   
                                                                3.  Budget Transfer to start committee 
  
The census email includes the email address for the census workers.  It also contains all of the brochures 
and flyers the census created with information regarding the process , timeline and sample forms.   
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Our Committee knows they will be breaking into sub-committees but the make- up and duties have not 
yet been determined.  If you would like, I will update as we know.  
  
For detailed information on Mamaroneck’s map and response from the 2010 
census.  https://www.census.gov/roam.   
  
  
Pam 
  
  
Pamela Tarlow, Esq., 
Assistant to the Village Manager 
(914) 939-2200 
  


